
Rivermead Residents’ Association 

Post-AGM Meeting, held at the Beeches 

on 10th November, 2014 

Those present: 

Pam Archer-Chair (PA)    Nicki Puckey (NP) 

Gill Catchpole-Vice Chair (GC)   Mark Madden (MM) 

Tim McCormick-Treasurer (TM)   Marilyn Ash (MA) 

Christine Girolomini-Secretary (CG)   Irene Dunstan (ID) 

Items Discussed: 

1. Freshwater to be invited to a meeting, preferably before Christmas 

(MM&CG)** 

2. All flats to be leafleted, describing the activities of the Residents 

Association and outlining the benefits of joining (PA, MM & CG to draft 

the leaflet, to meet 19th November, 7.30pm at the Beeches).  All those 

present offered to help to deliver the leaflets, once the wording is 

approved and leaflets printed. 

3. Discounts for members discussed: 15% off food at the Beeches, 10% off 

wool at Baa Yarn on Eltham Road (on orders of 6 balls+) and 10% off 

Embellish Beauty on Thursdays and Fridays with Natasha.  All 

confirmed. 

4. A list is to be made of tried and tested tradesmen and circulated to 

Residents – all those present to contribute. 

5. Social Events: the popular pub quizzes are to be resurrected, MM to 

discusss with Maria Cooke. 

6. NP offered to cover for CG as Secretary when required. 

**It is hoped that Freshwater can attend on Monday, 15th December at 

7.30pm at the Beeches – the room has been provisionally booked, awaiting 

confirmation from Freshwater. 
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